
 
 
 
July 24​th​, 2020 

Good afternoon Calibre Families, 

We would like to give you an update of where things are standing right now.  We understand the stress that you might 

all be going through and how difficult it might be for you to send your student back to school in person.  

We want you to know that we have been training our teachers to effectively teach on line.  The entire school will be 

using Google classroom and Google meets for instructional purposes. We are positive this will alleviate some of your 

stress since you will only have to be familiar with one platform. 

Our priority is not only to make sure that students are receiving the best education possible but also that our students, 

teachers and staff are safe and can stay healthy once we can resume in person instruction.  At this point the plan is that 

we start online and in person instruction on August 17​th​, however, the Department of Health Services will be providing a 

list of benchmarks that will have to be met before we can return in person.  The benchmarks are set to be released 

August 7​th​.   We want you to be aware that once the benchmarks are provided the Board might change the starting day 

in person until it is safe for everyone to come back. 

Thank you for your understanding and your support during this difficult time, we will continue to keep you updated as 

we have more information, 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Thank you, 
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